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Tater Tot
Casserole

Nacho Meat
w/Tortilla

Salisbury
Steak
w/Beef
Gravy

WG Chicken
Sticks

8th Grade D.C. Trip Mandatory
Parent Meeting - Thursday, February
1 @6pm in the PMS Auditorium 
For important travel updates, to meet
chaperones, and have all your travel
questions answered, we ask that all
parents attend the mandatory 8th Grade
D.C. Trip Parent Meeting! See you there! 

Congratulations to the winners of this
month's coloring contest. 
1st place Karma Northover
2nd place Isannah Ulrich
3rd place Lily Lockridge
There were a lot of incredible entries! Next
month's coloring contest will start on Feb. 5.
Thank you to all who entered! It was nice
seeing so many entries. 

Kindness Crew- our next meeting
will be this Thursday, February 1st,
in Mrs. Wagner's room from 3:15- 4:15.
Please check your email for more

details!



Announcement:

Builders Club
Ice Cream for a Cause--Thursday, February 1,

after School .
Make sure you bring your dollars and enjoy a cool treat!

Foyer across from the main office.

Yearbook Club meets on Tuesdays at 8 am, in the staff
meeting room. 

Hey, let's join the Petoskey Middle School Photography Club! ThisHey, let's join the Petoskey Middle School Photography Club! This

club provides a fun-filled, exciting way for you to learn to operateclub provides a fun-filled, exciting way for you to learn to operate

sophisticated & easy-to-use digital & 35mm camera equipment. Yousophisticated & easy-to-use digital & 35mm camera equipment. You

will learn to take & print sharp, clear digital pictures that your friendswill learn to take & print sharp, clear digital pictures that your friends

& family will view with admiration! Please join Mrs. Ingalls on& family will view with admiration! Please join Mrs. Ingalls on

Mondays, 3:15 - 4:15, in the PMS library computer lab.Mondays, 3:15 - 4:15, in the PMS library computer lab.  

Your paragraph text

The School-wide spelling bee 
is happening on 1/31!

Good luck participants!



Help your school capture every
memorable moment in the

yearbook! 
Snap some photos and send them

to us! Go to HJeShare.com, use the
code (pmsyearbook) and we will do

our best to use your photos!

Do you want to take part in

writing the school's

newspaper?

If you have any interest, come to

Mrs. Ketvertis' room (129) for

Newspaper Club every Monday until

4:30. All grades and skills welcome!

Please bring chromebooks.

It is not too late! Anyone still interested in
The Science Fair Club may grab an

information sheet outside of Mrs. Martin's
door. 

Return the completed sheet to Mrs. Martin
on or before the first meeting on February

7th.

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2FHJeShare.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0HWA5yyRKTTgK8TdhurETwQuRiViK0R8jitNjSuMuNykiDtC-tBgPZxE8&h=AT2L1XrvCtb0Hhy7qQ2YmKIz-ZMSrLNNqN3ejcR3NFoOs7jYUSDgyPFs6R46UaiTdoXKHxh78_mV-D11TZtE1K0-FFkB5WYSFxJ0OpDAELe9lrv0uBCL1FHen9PSPognMJYAF00&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT1RoIfmYOG7L9iZTfcxl5L5S_BP3FFl-5I3r4uC0SzC01ElDb0pG5zxgrON6T2npCP9fo4jUHSlNNRNgv47R6wVU3rWIa1khvXjN_xHErO1ADFZVYa1ydfLmHS3GY2s4vLAG-Fnl14UP9VzC52StTy-_ohnXq9POWLnOL6HdBvGmmDymeM4qGg1JJaZafiCk-_SxQ

